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Dear Parent/Career  
 
The school photographer will be in school on Friday 30th April 2021. 
 
Photographs will be taken throughout the school day. Every child will have an individual photograph, 
however to prevent class bubble breaches there will be no sibling photographs. 
 
As this is a Friday and KS1 children would normally arrive in PE kits, please send children in full 
school uniform and they should bring their PE kits with them.  
 
Please ensure that your child is in correct uniform. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher  
 
 

 


